
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Z Energy Limited (NZX/ASX: ZEL) (“Z”) confirm that David (Dave) Binnie, General 

Manager Supply will be leaving Z during the fourth quarter of the FY22 financial year.   

 

Mike Bennetts Z’s CEO commented, “Around the executive table, Dave has been an 

inquiring and supportive colleague who is happy to play a team role doing what is best 

for Z. Under his leadership Z’s supply chain has been transformed.” 

 

Dave joined Z in September 2014 and has helped transition Z from domestic crude 

refining to an import supply chain in 2022. He led the integration of the Caltex and Z 

supply chains and moving the management of terminals in-house. Dave has been 

instrumental in establishing the Bulk Fuels operations as well as establishing local biofuel 

production and simplifying Z’s supply chain. 

 

“Dave has consistently demonstrated his commitment to safe and reliable operations, 

and he has also been a champion of inclusion and diversity. We wish him well for his 

next role and thank him for his outstanding contribution to Z. 

 

Z’s ongoing succession planning means that there are suitable internal candidates for 

this role and Z expects to make an appointment before the end of this year,” Mike 

added. 

 

 

For queries in relation to this announcement please contact: 

Matt Hardwick 

Corporate Affairs Manager 

Mob +64 (0)27 787 4688 

matt.hardwick@z.co.nz 
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